Annual Elections for the Board of Directors at 2012 Annual Meeting

On Tuesday, January 17 Iowa Rush Soccer Club will hold our Annual Elections for the Board of Directors. The 2012 Annual Meeting will be held at 6:30 p.m. in the Prairie Ridge Middle School Cafeteria in Ankeny. This is an exciting time for our club and we hope that you will consider being a part of our Board of Directors. Per our By-Laws the club will hold elections for the following positions:

First Vice President (President Elect)

Vice President- Academy

Vice President- Recreational U8 and below

Director of Communications

Treasurer

Please aware that the Board of Directors is considering some modifications to titles. For example, a "Director of Communications" may end up being simply a "Board of Directors Member."

If you are interesting in learning more about any of these positions or if you would like to have your name included on the ballot for the annual election, please contact the Chairman of the Nominating Committee, David Harrington at <u>515-975-3721</u> or via email at <u>davidharrington@mchsi.com</u>. Candidates wishing to run for open positions must be submitted to David Harrington by 11:59 PM on January 10, 2012.